Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Objection to 2024 N.C. Building Code, 2024 N.C. Fire Code, 2024 N.C. Existing Building
Code and Extension of Period of Review for 5 Related Rules

From: Childs, Nathan <nchilds@ncdoj.gov>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 5:11 PM

To: Liebman, Brian R <brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Rittlinger, David B <david.rittlinger@ncdoi.gov>; Bridget Herring (herring.ncbcc@gmail.com)
<herring.ncbcc@gmail.com>; mmatheny@ashevillenc.gov; Holder, Karen <Karen.Holder@ncdoi.gov>; Ethridge,
Courtney H <cethridge@ncdoj.gov>

Subject: [External] Objection to 2024 N.C. Building Code, 2024 N.C. Fire Code, 2024 N.C. Existing Building Code and
Extension of Period of Review for 5 Related Rules

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Re: November 16, 2023 Objection to 2024 North Carolina Building Code, 2024 North Carolina Fire Code, 2024 North
Carolina Existing Building Code, and November 16, 2023 Extension of the Period of Review for Section 101.2 of
the 2024 North Carolina Building Code, Section 101.2 of the 2024 North Carolina Existing Building Code, Section
803.2.1.2 of the 2024 North Carolina Existing Building Code, Section 102.13 of the 2024 North Carolina Fire Code,
and Section 5706.5.4.5 of the 2024 North Carolina Fire Code.

Dear Mr. Liebman:

Per our discussions, no changes to the three final permanent rules that are the subject of the Commission’s November
16, 2023 objections (the 2024 North Carolina Building Code, 2024 North Carolina Fire Code, and 2024 North Carolina
Existing Building Code) would satisfy RRC staff that the rules were adopted in accordance with Part 2 of Article 2a of
Chapter 150B. Instead, per our discussions and agreements, the North Carolina Building Code Council is proceeding to
readopt these final permanent rules.

Accordingly, pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 150B-21.12, the North Carolina Building Code Council requests the return of
2024 North Carolina Building Code, 2024 North Carolina Fire Code, 2024 North Carolina Existing Building Code and the
five related rules subject to the Commission’s November 16, 2023 objections and extensions of the periods of review.

Please contact me with any questions.
Happy holidays,

Nathan Childs

Nathan D. Childs

Assistant Attorney General

Insurance Section

(919) 716-0010

nchilds@ncdoj.gov

Street Address: 114 W. Edenton St., Raleigh, NC 27603
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 629, Raleigh, NC 27602-0629
Website: ncdoj.gov
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